
 
  Friends of Cornish Hill present: 

The Koala Clancy Foundation  
 Sunday 4th of June 3:30 to 5 pm  
Daylesford Neighbourhood Centre, 
the Paddock Room.  
Gold coin donation to the Foundation.  

This event is funded by Landcare Australia in partnership with Coca Cola Foundation. 
  Friends of Cornish Hill support Plastic Bag Free Daylesford 

 
Janine Duffy, Director of the Koala 
Clancy Foundation and koala behaviour 
expert extraordinaire is coming to 
Daylesford!  
 
Janine has been studying the Koala 
population of the You Yangs for over 
twenty years, and pioneered the use of 
nose pattern recognition as a way to 
recognise individual koalas. 
 
Koalas are one of the ten species 
worldwide most at risk from climate 
change. Increased carbon dioxide in the 
air is changing the chemical 
composition of eucalyptus leaves, 
making it harder for koalas to find food.  
 
With numbers in decline, Janine will 
enlighten us about the effect of climate 
change and conservation of these 
endearing Australian mammals. Janine 
will also inform us about what we can 
do to ensure the future of koalas.  
 
 Light refreshments will be available after the presentation.  
Please RSVP to Margie Thomas on 5324 2112 or email 
thomato5324@gmail.com  


